
 
 

 
 

DLA Piper LLP (US) 

500 Eighth Street, NW 

Washington, DC  20004 

www.dlapiper.com 

 

Nancy Victory 

nancy.victory@dlapiper.com 

T   202.799.4216 

F   202.799.5616 

December 10, 2019  

VIA IBFS  
  

Marlene H. Dortch 

Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

445 Twelfth Street, S.W. 

Washington, DC  20554  

Re: Iowa Wireless Services LLC 

File No. ITC-214-20020513-00251 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On December 9, 2019, T-Mobile USA, Inc. (“T-Mobile”), through its counsel and on behalf of 

Iowa Wireless Services LLC (“Iowa Wireless”), submitted a letter surrendering the above-

captioned international Section 214 authorization, noting that customers previously served under 

the Iowa Wireless authorization are now served under T-Mobile’s authorization.  This letter 

provides the additional information that Iowa Wireless has been merged out of existence.   

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to the undersigned counsel for T-Mobile. 

Respectfully submitted, 

DLA Piper LLP (US) 

/s/ Nancy Victory 

Nancy Victory 

Partner 

 

cc: David Krech 

 


